City of Cave City
120 E. Spring St. / P.O. Box 69
Cave City, Arkansas 72521

September 5, 2019

Mzr. Gray

We received your letter today concerning the TRC report of our NPDES permit. Our chlorination system was
dismantled in 2014, because our permit stated that we do not have to chlorinate effluent. We have therefore not
been doing so since that time, when we spoke with a member of your office.

After speaking with our Water & Sewer Superintendent, Jim Smith, and Christina Brown of your office, we were
asked to send this letter and information to you. It is our understanding that based on the above, we are in
satisfactory compliance. If that is not the case, or if you need anything else from us on this matter, please don’t
hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Jora§ Anderson
Mayor

CC: Christina. Brown(@adeq.state.at.us

cityhall@cavecity.us | (870) 283-5455



